
Reminders… 

Graduation is on 

Wednesday, May 15th at 

10:00 a.m.  Please have your 

child at school at the normal 

time. Bring your cameras and  in-

vite  everyone to attend your child’s 

FIRST graduation.  There will be a 

little reception after the short pro-

gram.  

 

End of Year Party… 

On Friday, May 17th our year-end  

party will be held at 9:15 a.m.  

Please have your child at school 

at the normal time. Also, feel free 

to attend the  party - we could also 

use some help!!  Please contact 

Brittni Jackson (618-719-6647) if 

you would like to help or donate 

items for the party. 

 

Vacation Bible School…  

 Zion invites your children to attend 

“SCUBA - Diving into Friendship 

with God” VBS  which starts here 

at Zion on June 10th - 14th.  Time 

frames are:  Monday from 8:30 

a.m. to 12:00 p.m.; Tuesday 

through Friday 8:45 a.m. - 12:00 

p.m.  Closing Program at noon on 

Friday. The cost is $15 for first 

child; $10 for the second child and 

$5 for the third child.  The ages are 

3 years old (must be toilet trained) 

through 5th grade.  

 

VBS is filled with incredible Bible-

learning experiences kids see, 

hear, touch and even taste!  Team-

building games, cool bible songs 

and tasty treats are just a few of the 

standout activities that help faith flow 

into real life.  We’ll help kids discover 

how to see evidence of God in eve-

ryday life.  If you would like to regis-

ter your child, please fill out the at-

tached form and return to Zion. 

 

Openings for Next Year… 

If you have shown an interest in the 

next session of Preschool, please be 

sure to turn in your Enrollment Form, 

Registration and Supply Fees and 

Medical Records.  We can only hold 

your spot with this information.  If 

you have any questions, please call 

the office.   

 

Thank you… 

We thank you for your help with the 

snacks, parties, field trips and just 

being faithful in getting your child 

here to preschool. 

 
The children have learned many 

new and exciting things.  We believe 

that the children have grown not only 

academically but spiritually.  We 

hope that the Bible verses they’ve 

learned will be hidden in their hearts 

for their entire lives!  

 

Last, for those of you returning next 

year, we look forward to seeing you 

in the fall! 

 

Ms. Sheila  

Ms. Marcia 

 

 

 

“We love because he first loved us.” 1 John 4:19 
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Note from the Pastor… 

I am so happy that you chose Zi-

on’s Preschool to “Train up your 

child in the way he/she should 

go.” (based on Proverbs 22:6). 
 
As our classroom and hallways 

empty for the summer, I will miss 

the joyful sounds and presence of 

you and your children. 
 
If you (and your family) do not have 

a church home, then we invite you 

to come and meet with this family of 

Christ.  For we seek to “Know, 

Love, Serve and Enjoy God—the 

Father, Son and Holy Spirit—and 

one another for His glory.” 

 

Pastor Darrell Weber  

 

Have a great 
Summer!! 


